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Need a Backpack? 

See Mr. Sabra 

Today is 

“B” Day 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Closed Friday Aug. 31st – Monday Sept. 3rd 
Labor Day is here and Dearborn Public Schools will be closed from Friday, 

Aug. 31
st
 till Monday Sept. 3

rd
. Enjoy this break and get back to school on 

Tuesday Sept. 4
th

.  

The Falcon Flyer needs you! 
Students who love to write should pick up an 

application from Mr. Melvin's classroom, D-4, to 

join the Newspaper Club.  The Falcon Flyer needs 

editors, sports’ reporters, photographers, advice 

columnists, reviewers for books, movies, games, and music, and students to interview staff members and 

students.  We also need photographers, comic artists, and students to create games, quizzes, crosswords, 

and contests. We will meet weekly on Thursdays, after school in room D-4, starting September 20th.  

Applications are due to Mr. Melvin by the end of Thursday, September 13th.  

Quote of the Day 
If you have a smart quote or some wise words that you 

would like to share with your fellow students or blog 

followers, Mr. Sabra is interested to hear from you. You can 

either email your quotes to sabram@dearbornschools.org or 

write them on a piece of paper with your name and Grade and 

drop it at Mr. Sabra’s office. Every 2 weeks one or two 

quotes will win a za’atar, cheese, meat, or spinach pie. 

Cheer Leaders Wanted! 
Attention all 6th-8th graders interested in trying out for cheer. Please stop by 

Mrs. Wheble's room C-8 to get a practice and try out schedule. Dates have been 

changed!!!! Tryouts are Tuesday September 4th!  

Need a backpack? We’ve got it! 
If you happen to need a backpack full of school supplies, please visit Mr. Sabra 

who will be more than happy to provide you with one, but only if you need one! 
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